
 

 
CITY OF ROCKLIN 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
DATE:  July 12, 2017 
 
TO:  Parks, Recreation, and Art Commission 
 
FROM:  Karen Garner, Director, Parks & Recreation 
 
RE:  Item #8 – Priority Projects Updates 
   
 
The staff report incorrectly states that “Council also adopted funding priorities as noted 
above and confirmed that proceeds from the 1.1 acre parcel be applied towards those 
priority projects.” 
 
Although council reviewed the priority list, the council did not make any decisions on 
funding specific projects.  Council acknowledged that some of the projects already had 
full or partial funding identified.  Council noted their desire to apply funding from the 
1.1 acres sales proceeds to a park project or projects, but discussed reviewing potential 
park projects at a future council meeting before making any decisions. 
 
Staff will continue to update Commission on their priority items and inform the 
Commission of any upcoming council discussions or decisions related to the proceeds of 
the 1.1 acre parcel sale.  
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